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October 24, 2002 

Bill Feldman 
Assistant Director, Filings Division 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Voicestream Wireless Name Change 

Dear Mr. Feldman: 

Voicestream Wireless is pleased to announce that we have recently changed our business n 
to T-Mobile USA. 

individuals within the Commission and direct them accordingly. Voicestream Columbus, Inc. nd 

correspondence related to these entities (eg. service lists, agendas, notice of proceedings, et .) 

Any new information can be sent to and will directed to the appropriate individual by writing to he 

We would appreciate it if you would bring this announcement to the attention of the requisite 

_- PowerteVKentucky Inc. are also a wholly owned subsidiaries of T-Mobile USA. All 

should continue to be directed to the individual(s) you deal with on a regular basis. 

following address: I 
T-Mobile USA 
401 gth Street, N.W. 
Suite 550 
Washington, DC 20004 
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The T-Mobile USA Legislative and Regulatory Affairs team appreciates your cooperation in thi 
matter. Should you have any additional questions related to this request, please do not hesita 
to contact me at (773) 444-5581. 

Thank vou. 

Senior Manager, Legislative and Regulatory Affairs 
T-Mobile USA 

Cc: Laura Chappelle 

, 
e 

8550 W. Bryn Mawr Ave. #1013 
Chicago. IL 60631~3201 


